
To whom it may concern 

Thank you for supporting Flagstaff an Australian Disability Enterprise 

Dear Colleague, 

The Flagstaff Group is the Illawarra Regions largest employer of people with a disability, employing 
over 240 people with disabilities in 6 separate commercially sustainable businesses. 

Our coffee division provides sustainable employment for up to 8 people with disabilities. 

With our partners we have the Illawarra’s largest coffee roasting plant with the capacity to roast and 
pack up to 2 tonnes per shift. Our beans are roasted by a master roaster using Italy’s latest 
environmentally friendly technology. All packaging and labelling is carried out by people with 
disabilities. 

As a sustainable social enterprise Flagstaff does not fundraise or ask for charity and we greatly 
appreciate the support of the wider business community. 

With our strong commercial focus, what we ask for is your business so we can provide more jobs and 
vocational skills for people with disabilities. 

By Purchasing C4B coffee beans you are supporting the employment of people with disabilities. 
The Flagstaff Group, a Not For Profit,  Australian Disability Enterprise, would like to express its 
heartfelt gratitude, becuase your order allows us to sustainably employ people with disabilities.

Your business allows us to remain commercially sustainable and self-sufficient. It also allows our 
Group to achieve its mission of providing meaningful employment for people with a disability. 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you personally for giving Flagstaff via Coffee 4 
Business (C4B) the opportunity to supply your coffee bean requirements. 

Thank you and Take Care. 

Roy Rogers 
CEO – The Flagstaff Group 
CC – C4B 




